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 NOTIFICATION 
 

 
 
It is hereby notified for information of all concerned that in accordance 

with the D.O. No.F.1-1/2012(SA-III) dt. 13.03,2015 from the Secretary, 
University Grants Commission addressed to the Vice-Chancellor, University of 
Calcutta, the Syndicate at its meeting held on 14.05.2015(Vide Item No. 1 and 
confirmed on 25.06.2015) has resolved to create 2 seats under supernumerary 
quota in all the affiliated institutions for students of Jammu & Kashmir. 

This is in consonance to the decision of the Inter-Ministerial Committee 
of the MHRD, Govt. of India as a part of the Special Scholarship Scheme for 
Jammu & Kashmir. 
 
 
 

              Sd/                                      
Inspector of Colleges 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 


